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Club Information 

President: Don Bourdon 
Vice President:  Gary Pearson 

Treasurer: Seth Nagy 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Chuck Byrd 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Tony Triplett 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & William Bradshaw 
 

A Note From The President 
 

    Our 2nd Annual Fun Soar is in the history 

book with flyers coming from Asheville, 
Statesville, and Hickory to participate. 
Though the group was small all had a good 

time once the morning fog cleared. Look for 
Bliss' write up in a future issue of the AMA 
magazine.  

  
    We have several events upcoming in June 
and we need your help to make them a 

success. Needed are volunteers to 
help students build simple balsa models 
and fly on the simulators at the TAG 

workshop on June 19th at the library. We 
also need four laptop computers for that 
morning to run the simulators. Free lunch for 

all volunteers.  
  
    We have been asked to provide a RC 

Demo at the Cub Scout summer camp in 
Granite Falls on the Jun 21st from 11-1200. 

If you have a plane capable of flying in a 
smaller area and can spare an hour of your 
time please consider helping out with this 

demo. Static display airplanes are needed 
also. 
  

    Finally, volunteers are needed to help out 
at the speed rally on June 26th. Flaggers and 

timers are always fun jobs that offer you a 

front row seat on all the action. Other jobs 
need to be filled. Give Vic Welland a call or 
email for the complete list. 

  
Please give me a call or send me an email if 
you can help out at any of these events. 

  
Happy Landings, 
Don 

 
 

 

Next Meeting:  

The next club meeting is  

Tuesday, June, 15 @ 7 PM at the flying 

field. 

 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

June 15, 2010 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Approve Minutes 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 



Old Business -- TAG Update 

                            Speed Rally Update 

                            Fun Soar Report 

Scout Camp RC Demo 

New Business -- Newsletter Privacy Concerns 

Announcements -- TBD 

Monthly Presentation -- FLY, FLY, FLY 

Adjourn Business Session until July 20th at 
the flying field 

Auction & Show-N-Tell 

CAM Meeting Minutes 

April 20, 2010 
 
Don Bourdon called the meeting to order at 

7:02 PM. 
The meeting’s agenda was approved as 
submitted. 

New member applications – None. 
Treasurer’s report – Seth Nagy reported 
that there is $489.72 in the club’s bank 

account not including the TAG funds from the 
AMA. 
There are currently approximately 30 paid 

members. 
Safety report – None. 
Field report – There is some leakage at the 

ends and sides of the runway.  A possible 
remedy would be to bury the edge of the 

plastic. 
Intro pilot report – None. 
Old business: - A safety code review was 

performed. 
TAG update – 8 Scouts are confirmed for the 
June session, 4 for July and none for August.  

The Scout Masters will be attending.  We 
need volunteers from CAM to assist with this 
project. 

New business: 

A Cub Scout day camp will be held at the 
Philadelphia Lutheran Church in Granite Falls.  
They have asked for RC Demo flights on June 

21 at 11 AM. Volunteers are needed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:48 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, June 15 at 
7:00 pm at the flying field. 

 
 
A little humor from around the patch. 

 

Two airline mechanics were working on a 

747 when lunchtime came. Rather than leave 
what they were doing, they just took their 

lunch break while sitting in the cockpit. While 
they were eating lunch, one mechanic bet 
the other that the landing gear would not 

retract if he pulled the gear lever up. 

He lost the bet. 

 

Be safe - John  


